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Hello,
Thank you for the opportunity to offer testimony. I am the parent of a Deaf child that is 
currently attending preschool at the Governor Baxter School for the Deaf. The language 
models offered are critically important for our son’s language development. He communicates
in both English and ASL. We value the school’s continued efforts to modernize and improve 
the offerings for Deaf education. 
Thank you,


